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Dear Parents and Carers,  

By now you should have received information regarding your child’s option choices that they will be 

studying as they progress into Year 10 in September 2020. This information was contained in a 

previous letter which also requested that you contact the school if your child did not have all four 

options allocated. If you did not receive this information or have any concerns then you should 

contact me directly and the Academy will do all that we can to resolve any issues. 

In light of the option choices being confirmed, it would seem sensible for students to now focus on 

the subjects that they intend to carry on into Year 10. As a consequence, it is no longer a 

requirement for students to continue to access and complete the online learning for the subjects 

that they will drop at the end of the year. 

You will have previously received communication suggesting a proposed timetable that students 

could follow in order to manage their home learning.  This has now been amended to reflect the 

confirmation of option choices: 

 

Suggested Timetable Year 9 

Day  Subjects Hours of learning per day 

Monday English, Maths  4 

Tuesday Option A Subject*, Option B Subject 2* 4 

Wednesday Maths Science  4 

Thursday Option C Subject 3*, Option D Subject 4* 4 

Friday English Science  4 

*If a student has chosen an option subject that they currently don’t study then they should 

reallocate their time accordingly. 

It is even more vital that students are completing the home learning for the subjects that they are 

wishing to continue. The online learning will continue to include a range of activities and levels of 

work to allow all students to complete the relevant Key Stage 3 material. This will ensure that 

students are adequately prepared for the move to GCSE content and skills. I would encourage all 

students to continue to seek advice and guidance from their subject teachers when required. 

Concerns about options choices can be raised using the following email address: 

ralph.franklin@corbybusinessacademy.org 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R. Franklin 

Assistant Principal 
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